
                                                                                                                                           

 

                                                                                                              The Medical Activity Manager 

                                                                                                              Medecins Sans Frontiers (MSF-OCB) 

                                                                                                              Maiduguri Nutrition project 

                                                                                                             msfocb-maiduguri-mam@brussels.msf.org 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN, 

                 Dear Sir/Ma,  

                                      RE-HADIZA ALHAJI SAINNA 

The above staff working with our organization as a medical Doctor will be undergoing an extensive 

training within the stated period 9th January-13th of January. 

       Kindly render any required assistance. 

                                                        Thank you. 
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